
Welcome to the magical world of Broadway! Whether you’re seeing your first show or your 

hundredth, theater etiquette is essential to ensure everyone has a fantastic experience. Here are 

some key rules to keep in mind:

1. Arrive on Time: Broadway shows start promptly, and it’s important to be in your seat before 

the lights dim. Aim to arrive at least 15-30 minutes early to find your seat and settle in. If you’re 

late, you might have to wait until a suitable break in the performance to be seated.

2. Silence Your Devices: Before the show starts, make sure to silence your phone and any other 

electronic devices. Vibrations and glowing screens can be distracting to fellow audience 

members and even dangerous for the performers. Enjoy the moment and resist the urge to 

check your texts or social media!

3. Be Respectful: Remember, you’re sharing this experience with others. Keep conversations to a 

minimum and speak in whispers if necessary. Avoid rustling candy wrappers, loudly munching 

snacks, or slurping your drink. Respect the performers by giving them your full attention.

4. Applaud Appropriately: Show your appreciation by clapping at the right moments, such as 

after a song, scene, or impressive performance. Standing ovations are generally reserved for the 

end of the show, but feel free to cheer and clap throughout to show your excitement and 

support. The actors on stage often feed off of your energy!

5. Stay Until the End: Even if you’re eager to beat the crowd, it’s courteous to stay seated until 

the curtain call is complete and the house lights come up. The performers have worked hard to 

entertain you, and staying until the end shows your appreciation for their effort.

By following these simple rules, you’ll help create a positive and enjoyable theater experience 

for everyone. Enjoy the show!


